
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
     7th December 2020 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 5 - Christmas Film 
 
During the final week of term, we will be choosing a film to watch as a class.  The choice will 
include some ‘U’ rated films, and with permission, some ‘PG’ rated films.  The ‘PG’ films will 
include The Christmas Chronicles and The Grinch. 
 
In order to offer this choice of films, we need parental consent. 
 
Please complete and return the reply slip below to the class TA by Friday 11th December.  
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss Fancy  
Year 5 Teachers 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 5 - Christmas Film permission slip.   
Please return to the class TA by Friday 11th December, Thank you. 

 
Child’s name: ______________________________________________  
 
I give permission for my child to watch a ‘PG’ rated film at school.   
 
I understand that the choice will be between The Christmas Chronicles and The Grinch. 
 
Signed: ____________________________________________ Date: _________________ 
                                                      Parent/Carer 

 


